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IFB-GHURA-24-001 Section 8 Workstations

Response to Inquiries No. 1

This Addendum and Response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously
issued bid documents and/or given for informational purposes and to the extent the responses
below modify the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Bid. The following
responses are in response to RFIs received from potential bidders on November 22, 2023

QUESTION/ INQUIRY AS
SUBMITTED:

GHURA RESPONSE:

Questions from November 22, 2023

Based upon our measurements we
couldn’t put any sliding door on the
cubicle workstations. To do that we have
to reduce the cubicle workstations from 9
to 7. Please review attached document.
At this point right now it’s a bit
tight. Also, we kept the height to 67”
panels to keep it consistent with the other
rooms. Please advise.

The reduction of workstations is
acceptable, quantities to now read from 9
to 7 workstations.

Bidders are also notified to visit GHURA website: www.ghura.org to ensure that addenda to the

bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders throughout the
solicitation process.
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Fefnando B. Esteves

Norma San N(Leoias
Section 8 Administrator

Deputy Director

GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilities.
The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator.
The Coordinator can be contacted at the above address and telephone numbers.




